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Public Invited to Comment on Proposed Chester Park Mini Master Plan

Parks and Recreation would like to remind community members to submit their public
comments on the proposed Chester Park Mini Master Plan by Friday, January 315t. The
purpose of this plan is to bring together city staff and community members to create Chester
Park's own master plan which will serve as a guide for changes and park improvements in the
future.

To review the plan and submit your comments go to the City of Duluth Parks and Recreation

web site located at http://www.duluthmn.gov/parks/mini_masterplan/index.cfm or email your
comments to kbergen@duluthmn.gov

This planning process is in accordance with the Parks Master Plan which was adopted by the
Duluth City Council.
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